
NOTICE OF SPECIAL COUNTY BOARD of COMMISSIONERS MEETING 

TO BE HELD ELECTRONICALLY 

GLADWIN COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

To: The residents and property owners of Gladwin County, Michigan, and any 

other interested parties. 

Please take notice that a special meeting of the Gladwin County Board of 

Commissioners, Committee of the Whole, will be held on Friday December 4th, 

2020 at 9:00 a.m. by electronic remote access. The purpose of the meeting will 

be a Workshop to discuss public comment and concerns regarding the dams 

and lake levels in Gladwin County  

Electronic remote access, in accordance with Michigan law, will be 

implemented in response to COVID-19, social distancing requirements and 

limitations on the number of individuals in the county meeting room.   

The public may participate in the meeting by computer and smart phone using 

Go To Webinar, by following the following link:  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2283125311155974926 

The public may also participate by calling into the below number:  

+1 (415) 930-5321  Access code: 958-372-176 

Members of the public will only be able to speak at the meeting during the 

public comment portion of the meeting and such comment will be limited to 

three minutes per person. To provide for orderly public comment, a person 

wishing to speak during public comment must state their name and request to 

be recognized by the County Chair or Vice Chair. The County Chair will 

recognize all persons wishing to speak during public comment. If, prior to the 

meeting, members of the public have certain questions or wish to provide input 

on any business that will be addressed at the meeting then such persons may 

contact the County Board of Commissioners members through County Clerk, 

at 989 426 7351, by email to countyclerk@gladwincounty-mi.gov, or by mail at: 

401 W. Cedar, Gladwin MI 48624 

The County will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to 

individuals with disabilities upon 72 hours advance notice by contacting Laura 

Brandon-Maveal, County Clerk, by email, phone, or mail as noted above. 

Posted: November 25, 2020 

  9:00 a.m. 

  Laura Brandon-Maveal, Clerk 

mailto:countyclerk@gladwincounty-mi.gov

